[bookmark: _GoBack]On November 2, 2015, MDAE updated and submitted an electronic application for Pell Grant Title IV Program Participation re-certification with the changes noted below:

1. Section A, Question 10 – Changed the name of the MDUSD Superintendent to Dr. Nellie Meyer
1. Section A, Question 11 – Changed the name of the MDUSD Chief Fiscal Officer to Ms. Nance Juner
1. Section B, Question 15 – Updated accrediting agency information to note the year last accredited by the Council on Occupational Education (COE) as 2014 for a period of 6 years
1. Section E, Question 27g – Increased the total clock hours of the Administrative Assistant program from 756 to 858 hours
 
I have attached the Federal Student Aid recertification notice and a document containing the following items that must be mailed to the U. S. Department of Education by the December 31, 2015, deadline:
 
1. Section L (signature page) of the e-application, which must be signed by Dr. Nellie Meyer, MDUSD Superintendent
1. Electronic Application as submitted on November 2, 2015, including the changes noted above
1. COE 6-year accreditation letter and attachments, dated October 2, 2014
1. MDUSD Board approval of Mt. Diablo Adult Education’s CTEC Certificate Program List dated September 1, 2015
1. MDUSD/Mt. Diablo Adult Education complaint procedures, Annual Notification, and Uniform Complaint Form (required for educational institutions authorized by the State of California)
1. Mt. Diablo Adult Education CTEC Admissions information
1. MDUSD Board Policy for Mt. Diablo Adult Education CTEC Refunds
1. Mt. Diablo Adult Education CTEC Return of Title IV Funds information
1. Mt. Diablo Adult Education CTEC Satisfactory Academic Progress information

